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    Dear Parents and Carers,






          11th January 2019

I’m sure I don’t need to tell you that it has been a particularly busy week this week at Littletown. I have to start with the Ofsted inspection we had on Wednesday. Mrs Hawkins, Senior leaders and I were very proud of the school during the inspection. All judgments have to be quality assured so we are not informed of official outcome for 16 days. As soon as we have the inspection letter I will share it with you. For now I would like to thank the staff and governors for all their hard work in the lead up to and during the inspection. I would also like to thank the children who were truly fantastic on Wednesday and more than warranted their extra play times yesterday. Finally, I would like to say a huge thank you to all of you. The parent view element of the inspection is public so I can clearly see just how many of you have supported us by agreeing with statements. Regardless of inspection outcome, the fact that 98% of respondents said they feel the school is led and managed well and 96% would recommend the school to other parents really means a lot. Thank you also to all the parents who offered us verbal or written messages of support before and during the inspection - I really did feel you were wanting us to do well. 

This week was already a very busy one before the events of Wednesday. On Monday Year 3 had their first swimming session of the year. On Tuesday Year 4 had a great trip to the National Marine Aquarium in Plymouth. Thanks to the parent volunteers who accompanied the children. On Wednesday we welcomed students from Colyton Grammar school who hosted a brilliant Science workshop with our Year 5 pupils. Year 3 visited the park and Year 6 hosted parents for an Express event which saw workouts on the playground, measuring heart rate and drinking smoothies! Thank you to Year 6 parents who attended and provided written feedback. 

On Wednesday we were notified that the footage we submitted was to be shown on BBC Newsround that day. I know lots of people have managed to see it, but if you haven’t here is the link: https://www.bbc.co.uk/newsround/46635003 well done to the Year 5 pupils and to Mrs Binmore for her creative direction.

Today we have welcomed a film crew to Littletown, capturing the work we are doing with the Chromebooks and the Google for education Gsuite of apps. The children have really enjoyed being filmed and the crew has been really impressed by what they have seen the children do. Thanks to the teachers for accommodating the filming into their daily teaching today. I will share a link to the film when it has been edited and returned to me so children and parents can see it. 

Next week we have Year 3 swimming on Monday, Year 2 Express event on Wednesday morning and PTFA School disco on Friday after school. Next Thursday is school census day where we will be enjoying chicken nuggets and chips whilst dressed as characters from Disney or cartoons. 

Finally, today you should receive spring term information letters from your year group teachers containing key information and dates. 

Yours faithfully,

Mr Perkins
Principal 
News from the children –
Our new children’s Reporters are: Oliver L, Rebecca, Ella G, Greta, Gracie, Katie, Lily M, and Oliver S.

Our new Editors are: Esme and Daisy A.  

Nursery

We have been on a stick man hunt!

We have been painting with sticks.

Reception

We have been writing our Christmas news.

We have been learning about sh in phonics.

Year 1

We have been learning about aliens.

We have been learning how to count to 20.

Year 2

We have been designing are own costumes for the marching band.

We have been learning about the grand old duke of York 

Year 3 

We have been reading the iron man book.

We have had lots of fun in our swimming lessons.
Year 4

We have been on a school trip to the aquarium.

We have been learning about oceans.

Year 5

We have made hovercrafts.

We were on Newsround.

Year 6 

We have made blood smoothies.

We have been learning about where the Titanic went.

Messages

Violin lessons at Littletown

Would your child like to learn the Violin? Violin lessons are on a Friday morning at Littletown Primary Academy. Please see the office or contact our teacher Mrs Miller on 01404 46965 or emilymillermusic@yahoo.co.uk 

School events/Dates 
Week beginning 14th January:
	Monday
	Tuesday
	Wednesday
	Thursday
	Friday

	Year 3 swimming
	Governors meeting 5.30pm
	Nursery Outdoor classroom

Year 2 Express event 9.15am
	Census day (non uniform)
	PTFA school disco

KS1 6 - 7pm

KS2 7.15 - 8.15pm
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